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Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Re:  Coordination and Support Action (CSA) Proposal - NEURONET 

 

As academic leader of the ROADMAP project, we thank you for the information provided on the “NEURONET” CSA 

application, which will be submitted to Topic 5 “Support and coordination action for the projects in the 

neurodegeneration area of the Innovative Medicines Initiative”, of the IMI 2 Call 13th.  

 

We agree with the NEURONET approach and are happy to hereby give our full support on behalf of ROADMAP to this 

initiative, and express our strong interest in actively collaborating with NEURONET if the application is successful. 

 

We hereby authorise you to use this letter of support as needed to demonstrate engagement with relevant projects 

during the application process. 

 

Looking forward to a fruitful collaboration. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Prof John Gallacher PhD AFBPsS CPsychol FFPH                  


